“Thank You” Note Guidelines
For Auction Buyers and Award Sponsors

1. Thank you notes must be written to each buyer and/or sponsor(s) of your animal or award.  If you have 1 buyer and 2 awards you will have 3 notes to write.

2. Envelopes must be properly addressed in ink before you bring your buyer note to the Award Ceremony and you may turn them in at the Livestock Office after your leader approves of your note.  We will attach blank notes to each of the awards for you to use.  If you have a market animal, please bring your own note cards to use for your buyer thank you card.
3. We will post all thank you cards dropped in the bucket in the Livestock Office.  
You won’t need to stamp them. 

4. Envelopes must have complete name of the buyer or sponsor.

5. Envelopes must have the complete return address of the sender.

6. Your note must contain at least one paragraph and be easy to read.
 Your thank you note should thank the buyer or sponsor for supporting the Junior Livestock Auction and the Redwood Empire Fair and that you hope they will continue to support the youth of Mendocino County.  You can also tell them a little about yourself such as your age, your activities, hobbies, and how long you have been active with your project(s).  Some details about the animal(s) or your project that helped win the award makes your note personal.  The buyers are interested in you and your future – don’t be bashful. Award sponsorships depend on the generosity of individuals and businesses throughout our community.  It shows appreciation to those that have sponsored these awards to have all recipients send hand written, thoughtful thank you notes.  

Please take the time to write a thoughtful and appropriate thank you note!!!
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